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The Trinidad and Tobago Fair Trading Commission (“the Commission”) wishes to 
inform the business community of the publication of its Draft Merger Guidelines which can 
be accessed on its website. 

These Guidelines have been developed by the Commission pursuant to its functions under 
Part III Section 14 of the Fair Trading Act which states that enterprises shall not enter into a 
merger unless:  

• they obtain permission from the Commission where their assets exceed fifty million 
dollars; and  

• at least one of the enterprises carries on or intends to carry on business in Trinidad 
and Tobago. 

The Guidelines are designed to provide to various stakeholders such as merger parties, the 
business community and the general public a breakdown of the relevant information that is 
required in obtaining the requisite permissions from the Commission as they relate to 
mergers. 

The Commission encourages the business community to review and comment on these 
Guidelines and stands ready and committed to provide guidance, cooperate with and assist 
any enterprise in promoting the observance and compliance with the provisions of the Fair 
Trading Act. 

Any inquiries about these Guidelines should be directed to the Executive Director of the 
Commission, Mr. Bevan Narinesingh, using the contact information provided below. 

 

 

 

                                                                      Contact Us  

                               Tel: 623-2931 ext. 2202/2209/2212 * Email: tandtftc@gmail.com     
*Website: www.tandtftc.org 


